
Project Update: June 2016 
 
From April-June 2016 we managed to gather all the necessary equipment for fieldwork and 
determination of samples under the stereo microscope. We plan to conduct our first two field 
trips (Tara and Golija mountains) in July 2016.  
 
In these last months we held several lectures to public community and students of elementary 
schools and faculties. 
 

Two presentations to public were in the public library 
“Sveti Sava” 
in Belgrade 
(photo 1). 
The posters 
were hung at 
the library 
entrance and 
inside of two 
departments 

(children and scientific) announcing the time of 
presentations.  
 

Also, presentations and discussions about the 
importance of parasitoids were held in two 
elementary schools (photo 2).  
 
Furthermore, with the help of kind people of Faculty 
of Agriculture in Belgrade, we presented our project in 
the beautiful and very popular outdoor garden that 
belongs to Faculty of Agriculture. The project was 
presented to the students of Biology and Agriculture 
and all other interested in this subject (photo 3).   

 
After all the presentations, we can conclude that 
there is complete lack of knowledge about Aphid 
parasitoids (Aphidiinae) and their importance in all 
communities mentioned above.  
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